
 

 
 
 

The Cocke County Board of Education will hold its annual Fall Graduation 
Ceremony honoring graduates of the Cocke County Gateway Programs. We hope that 
you will attend! 
 

The graduation ceremony will be held at Cocke County High School Auditorium, 
Newport, Tennessee 37821 on Tuesday, September 30th, beginning at 6 p.m.  

 
We will provide, at no cost to you, the traditional graduation cap and gown with a 
tassel for you to wear. The cap and gown will need to be returned after the ceremony.  
The tassel will be yours to keep. 
 

Graduates will need to be at Cocke County High School cafeteria no later than 
5:15 p.m. on graduation day to dress in your cap and gown. 
 
Please help us make plans for the graduation ceremony by responding by phone call 

to 423-625-9768 or e-mail jeffersond@cocke.k12.tn.us before Monday September 
29th, 2024 to guarantee your cap, gown and tassel for the graduation ceremony.  In 
response, please provide a telephone number or e-mail in which you can be reached. 
 
 
 
 
We hope that you will make plans to attend YOUR graduation! 
 
 
 

 
For questions, please call the school at 423-625-9768 or 

e-mail douglasb@cocke.k12.tn.us, jeffersond@cocke.k12.tn.us 
This material is available online at https://cockecountyschools.org. 
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